
NORWICH 

DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD 

  

 Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be 

held on Thursday August16, 2018 at 7:30 PM in Tracy 

Hall, 300 Main Street, Norwich, Vermont to hear the 

following application: 

#30PUD18:  Review of a Planned Unit 

Development Application by F. Folger Tuggle and 

Elizabeth W. Tuggle, Applicants and Landowners of Lot 

06-003.200 at 47 Waterman Hill Road.   Application 

proposes to add one additional single family home for farm 

help to the existing two dwellings on the lot creating a 

combined three dwellings.  Application to be reviewed 

under the Norwich Zoning Regulations and Norwich 

Subdivision Regulations. 

The hearing information and application documents 

are available for inspection in the Zoning and Planning 

Office, Tracy Hall, 300 Main Street, Norwich, VT. Persons 

wishing to be heard may do so in person or in writing.  

 

     Rod Francis 

     Zoning Administrator 

     Box 376 

August 1, 2018   Norwich, VT  05055 

 


